
GOVERNMENT OF THE DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA
Dupont Circle Advisory Neighborhood Commission 2B

July 9, 2009

Mr. Peter B. Feather, Chairman
Alcoholic Beverage Control Board
941 North Capitol Street NE, Suite 7200
Washington, DC 20002

RE: Amendment to Voluntary Agreement for Kanu Inc t/a 1 West Dupont Wine 
and Liquors

Dear Chairman Feather:

At its regular meeting on July 8, 2009, the Dupont Circle Advisory Neighborhood 
Commission (“ANC 2B” or “Commission”) considered the above-referenced 
request for an amendment to the Voluntary Agreement for Kanu Inc t/a 1 West 
Dupont Wine and Liquors. With seven Commissioners present, a quorum at a 
duly-noticed public meeting, the Commission approved the following motion by a 
unanimous vote (7-0):

Be it resolved that ANC2B amend the Voluntary Agreement with Kanu Inc t/a 1 
West Dupont Wine and Liquors to modify hours of operation to match those of 
neighboring competing liquor stores, and to reflect the owners continuing efforts 
to negotiate installation of a trash compacter with the cooperation of neighboring 
restaurants. 

I am the Commission’s representative on this matter and may be reached at 
Mike.Silverstein@dupontcircleanc.net or at 202-833-4440.

ON BEHALF OF THE COMMISSION.

Sincerely, 

Mike Silverstein
Chairman
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